

9 April 2009

Jason Wakefield Operations Manager AKA Seating Systems PO Box 220 VICTORIA PARK WA 6979

Dear Jason,

Following on from what has been described by many as the most successful Aussies ever, at least here in WA anyway, please accept the appreciation of the entire SLSA surf sports team and from me in particular. Your support and services provided by AKA contributed greatly to this. Scarborough beach was again transformed into a major sporting arena through the addition of infrastructure, much of which was structures built by Stuart and your crew.

The provision of the many structures needed to facilitate both spectator and officials' needs and care for the security and safety of competitors was a vital aspect in ensuring a professional approach to the overall conduct and order of the Championships. The grandstand and various structures erected by AKA again ably met all of our requirements in this regard with your crew always happy to attend to the inevitable last minute changes.

With the Aussies moving on from WA and back to the Gold Coast for the next three years I'll miss working with the people with whom I have had the good fortune to be in contact with these past three years. However, should I be fortunate enough to be involved in any future local events where structures are required, I trust I'll be able to give you a call.

In the meantime my attention is now turned to the necessary report writing. I would be pleased to receive any comments you may have that can be added to my final report on the conduct of Aussies 2009. Thanks again and all the best for the future.

Kindest regards,

Site Manager

WHATEVER IT TAKES